
I have been speaking with Mayor Alan Green yesterday and he advised for me to 

get in touch with you to see if we could get the Mayor involved in activities relating 

to the hospital during the coming year? 

 

Also this year sees the celebration of forty years of the Paget and with that in mind 

we are looking to have a rose for the Paget, and wondered if you would have an 

area at Belle Vue park in Lowestoft that we could have as the Paget’s rose garden 

for people to come and contemplate.  There would not be a rose bush for each 

donor but a certain number of bushes within the garden representing the hospital, 

and then the donors would link via a QR code that would be available by the rose 

beds and they would then be taken to a virtual rose garden where their loved one’s 

rose bush would be. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 
 


